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From: Patrick Wright
Sent: Monday, July 30, 2018 9:48 AM
To: Cheri Smith; City Clerk
Cc: Jim Scholl; Greg Veliz; Shawn D. Smith; George Wallace
Subject: FW: Peary Court - City Commission Hearing - Request for postponement

FYI, see below. | believe this is the second postponement at the City Commission level.

Patrick Wright, Planning Director
City of Key West Planning Department
1300 White Street

Key West, Florida 33040-4602

P 305.809.3778 | F 305.809.3978
www.cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Don Craig [mailto:dcraig@spottswoodlaw.com]

Sent: Friday, July 27, 2018 4:01 PM

To: Patrick Wright <pwright@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Erica Sterling <erica@spottswoodlaw.com>; Jeff Cornfeld <jeff@cornfeldgroup.com>
Subject: Peary Court - City Commission Hearing - Request for postponement

Patrick — Good afternoon. We learned today of some conflicting travel schedules for our team members in
August that cannot be altered. Therefore, we must request a a continuance of the Commission hearing on this
item to the first meeting in September.

Many thanks for your understanding in this matter.

Don

Donald Leland Craig AICP

Land Use Director

Spottswood, Spottswood, Spottswood and Sterling PLLC
305 924 0249 cell

305 901 2560
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